UNION COUNTY SENIOR SOFTBALL LEAGUE
938 SUMMIT AVENUE
WESTFIELD, NJ  07090
908-232-0477

Peter Osborn, Commissioner/Treasurer

January 6, 2020
     
     
     
Dear       :
On behalf of each of the players of the Union County Senior Softball League, and especially those playing with the           team, I wish to extend our sincere gratitude for your interest in sponsoring a team in our 50’s league in 2020.

Officers and managers have already begun preparing for the upcoming season, our 31st.  We are very excited about the continued growth of our league, as we plan to expand again this season with the addition of teams in both our 50+ and 60+ divisions (to fifteen teams in the 50+ Division and ten teams in the 60+ Division).  We will certainly easily eclipse our record accomplishment of 400 players registered during the 2018 season.   As we finalize plans for the opening of the new season in April, we once again appeal to our sponsors for their essential support to the league.  Despite significant, continued rising costs beyond our control, we have decided to maintain our sponsorship fee at $525 for the 2020 season.  As always, we appreciate your careful consideration of this request.  
We shall continue to provide the local Union County newspapers with weekly game highlights in an attempt to get our sponsors and players the recognition they so richly deserve.  We also continue to require each player to wear the team jersey with their sponsor’s name on the back in order to participate in any game.  If you would like additional information, please feel free to contact me at 908-232-0477 or by email to UCSSL938@comcast.net.
If you can find the means to again sponsor your team, please remit the current fee, payable to UCSSL (Union County Senior Softball League), to me at the address above, or to the team manager.  Payment received prior to the commencement of play on April 15 would be most greatly appreciated.
Once again, we thank you for your community spirit and hope to see you at our awards celebration this fall.
Sincerely,

           
Peter G. Osborn, 
           
Treasurer
